
 

 

1001 Avenue of the Americas, 19th Floor 

New York, NY 10018 

Dear Friends,  

Now, more than ever before, it is vital to come together as a community for Israel, in 

Israel. As a supporter of A4BGU, you are invited to two extraordinary Israel experiences, 

united by one vision for a better tomorrow. 

First, we invite you to visit Eilat on May 15-19, 2024. 

On the shores of the Red Sea, explore our inspiring, intimate satellite campus, and see 

how its graduates are advancing Israel’s southernmost city – and the world. 

Then, join us in Be’er Sheva for BGU’s 54th Board of Governors on May 19-23, 2024. 

On BGU’s beautiful campus, we’ll get to know the passionate students and faculty who 

stepped up for Israel since October 7, meet with BGU President Prof. Daniel Chamovitz 

and key decision-makers, witness how science and technology are making a global 

difference from the heart of the desert, and so much more. 

Our collective presence in Israel during this difficult time will make a meaningful and 

long-lasting impact on the university, the region, and our people. We hope you’ll join us. 

TOGETHER WE WILL PREVAIL 

Gary DeBode 

Board Chair, Americans for Ben-Gurion University 

 

 

 

 

Doug Seserman 

CEO, Americans for Ben-Gurion University 


